
Puffin Class Home-School Communication Sheet 

Week beginning Monday 29th March 2021. 

School Dinner Week 1 
 

 

This week’s diary 
The children have worked extremely hard this week and I am proud of them all.  

 

In English this week, we watched a short film called ‘Lighthouse’. The children predicted what they thought was 

going to happen and we used expanded noun phrases and fronted adverbials to describe parts of the story.  

Year 2 have been having a go at a variety of SPAG activities.  

 

In maths, year 3 and 4 have been learning about fractions. We have focused on fractions greater than one and 

adding and subtracting fractions.  

Year 2 have been looking at fractions.  

 

In Science, we have been having been learning about seed dispersal. We have been busy planting primroses 

around the school grounds and next week we are growing to sow seeds that will hopefully grow into beautiful 

flowers! 

 
 

You are still able to buy a ticket next week for the Easter raffle.  

 

Please can you make sure children have a full, named PE kit in school.  (Wednesday and Thursday) 

 

Homework has been set on mathletics.com and spag.com and logins for these sites are in the children’s reading 

records. 

Spellings will be sent home on Monday to learn for a spelling test on Friday.  

Monday Mrs Palfrey 

Library books 

 

Tuesday Mrs Palfrey 

Wednesday  Mrs Palfrey 

PE with Mr Jones. 

PPA Cover (p.m.) Mrs McDowell 

 

Thursday Mrs Palfrey 

 



 

 

 

Friday Mrs Palfrey Upcoming dates  

• Thursday 1st April - last day of term 

• Monday 19th April - Summer term begins. 

 

Other information  

Please feel free to send me an email if you have any questions or concerns. b.palfrey@pensilva.cornwall.sch.uk  

Do not forget the school website for information on school events, policies and newsletters.  http://pensilva.eschools.co.uk/website or our Facebook page 
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